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Contact Information: 
267 Edmund Street Carleton Place, ON K7C 3E8 613-253-7013 cpbmuseum@outlook.com  

Summertime in Carleton Place!  
• Swimming 
• Sports 
• Sun 
• Cool drinks 
• Festivals 
• Air conditioned museum! 
• Guided history walks! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

W h a t ’ s  h a p p e n i n g ?  
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*Our Walking Tours are only $15 for Museum Members* 



 

S p r i n g  m e l t s  

P a g e  3   

 

A menu handwritten and illustrated by Nursing Sister 
Evelyn Wilson in 1918 and donated to the Museum 
by Jan Ferguson in 2017. 

At the time, Wilson was serving as Matron of No. 3 
Canadian Stationary Hospital, which had landed at 
West Mudros, Greece in August 1915. 

Born in Carleton Place in 1877, Wilson trained for a 
nursing career at the New York Post Graduate  
Hospital and by 1913 was superintendent of the 
Stamford Hospital School of Nursing in Connecticut.  
At the outbreak of WWI. She left her teaching  
position to enlist in the Canadian Army Medical Corps 
as a Nursing Sister. She was given the rank of Matron 
and sent overseas in March of 1915.  
 
Wilson was honoured with the Bar to the Royal Red 
Cross for exceptional nursing care for Service Under 
Fire, one of only four women to ever receive such an 
honour.  
 
 

Wilson remained in the military until her demobilization in 
November 1919 when she returned to her teaching career.  
In retirement she was active in the community  and played 
an important role in the establishment of the Carleton 
Place hospital.  
 
She died at her home on Bell Street in 1969 and is buried at 
the Auld Kirk  Cemetery near Almonte.  
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H o n e y - o u r  s w e e t  h i s t o r y !  
 

 

 

 

 

Honey, Our Sweet History is now on exhibit! This fascinating display includes a lesson in the different 

types of hives, the methods of processing honey, and a look at some of the people who produced  
honey locally in the past.  
 
Jonny de Matos, President of the Lanark County Beekeepers Association, kindly loaned us several    
artifacts, and gave us some basic lessons in honey production! If you missed his presentation in the 
Museum Gardens in June, be sure to attend our “What’s the Buzz” event on Sunday July 24th.  
Jonny will be in the garden showing us what’s happening inside our very own hive—set up in the gar-
dens for the summer. You might get to pet a honeybee!  
 
Our gift shop features local honey and beeswax candles this summer, and we’re excited that we will 
be offering our own Museum Honey for sale this fall—right from our very own hive!  



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Hi, my name is Molly Cooney. I loved my time at the museum 
last summer and I am very excited to be back! 
 
I received my Bachelor of Arts (Honours) in Drama at Queen’s 
University last year and recently completed the first year of my 
Bachelor of Education program at Nipissing University. 
 
I am extremely passionate about theatre history and creating 
engaging learning experiences for people of all ages. I love 
everything about working at the museum, but I am especially excited 
to share our summer exhibit, “Spotlight on the MUDDS”, with you all 
this summer. 
 
 I have been a member of the Mississippi MUDDS since I was 10 
years old, so this exhibit is particularly close to my heart. If you have 

any questions about the history of the MUDDS, or theatre and 
performance in general, I would be very happy to help!  
      ~~~~~~~ 

Hi everyone! My name is Haiden Vollebregt and I am very excited 
to be joining the Carleton Place & Beckwith Heritage Museum team 
as a summer student!  
 
During my undergrad I studied history and had the opportunity to work on 
transcribing and conducting research for the Rural Diary Archives.  
 
I loved getting to know Canadians from the past through their day-to-day 
accounts and am thrilled to get the opportunity to continue sharing stories 
from the past here at the museum. I’m looking forward to seeing everyone 
back in the museum this summer!" 
 

M e e t  o u r  s u m m e r  s t a f f !  
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R e c e n t  e v e n t s  
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We’ve had quite the regal beginning to our summer!  
 
In honour of Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee, we hosted a Garden Party for the 
public on June 4th.  
 
Thanks to the hard work of the Carleton Place and District Horticultural Society, the Museum 
Gardens provided a beautiful setting for the over 300 guests who attended! Much fun was had 
as everyone enjoyed musical entertainment by The Carleton Place Community Band, crown 
shaped cookies given out by the I.O.D.E., a display of floral fascinators created by members of 
the Horticultural Society, historical exhibits, complimentary horse drawn wagon rides with 
commentary by Linda Seccaspina, free sandwiches, tea and cake, and most regal of all—
appearances by many royal characters of the past—courtesy of the Mississippi MUDDS theatre 
group!  
Thanks also to the Almonte Legion Pipe Band and the Colour Guard of Legion Branch 192, Cap-
tain A. Roy Brown Branch. More photos are to be seen on our facebook album! 

On July 2nd, we were thrilled to welcome Her Honour, The 
Honourable Lieutenant Governor of Ontario, Elizabeth        
Dowdeswell to the Museum.  
 
Her Honour met with Mayor Black, and was given a tour of the 
Museum by Curator Jennifer Irwin. A tree planting ceremony 
at St. James Park, in honour of Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum  
Jubilee, was followed by a reception in the Museum Gardens.  


